M&SO

30" April, 2023
Re: Letter of Support for “Verso il cibo del futuro: cell-based meat and seafood”

Dear Prof. Lo Sapio & Project Planning Team,

We are writing today in order to express our support for the project titled "Verso il cibo
del futuro: cell-based meat and seafood," led by Professor Luca Lo Sapio. As the
project aims at: (i) establishing a network of experts in the field of cultivated meat and
seafood (ii) creating guidelines for this industry; (iii) raising public awareness about this
growing sector; (iv) providing consultancy services for industries and organizations
interested in cellular agriculture, it fits within our vision of growth for this new industry.

The project's outcomes could help industry decision-makers, government
policymakers, investors, and consumers make informed choices to maximize the
benefits of cellular agriculture. As such, our organization is excited to apply the
project's findings to support our efforts to accelerate the transition to sustainable
protein systems.

We support this proposal and would like to contribute to its success by providing input
to steer the stakeholders, and gain access to the results as they become available. We
intend to offer an understanding of potential research gaps and commercialization
opportunities for the sector, a wide network of contacts in the cellular agriculture
industry, and knowledge of the policy frameworks and measures needed to advance
cellular agriculture.

Sincerely,

T y—

Robert E. Jones
VP, Global Public Affairs
Mosa Meat B.V.

Watermolen 28
6229 PM Maastricht
The Netherlands

+31 6 3888 3306
Robert@mosameat.com
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